
       

    

 

 

            Amsterdam, 2021

 
 
Esteemed Master in Earth Science, 
 
Congratulations with your graduation! 
 
We would very much like to draw your attention to the alumni association of the Earth 
Scientists and Physical Geographers of the University of Amsterdam. 
This association organizes drinks, meetings, lectures and excursions for the alumni and 
aims at strengthening the relationships among the alumni themselves as well as to 
maintain contacts between the School and the professional field. 
You will receive a Lulofs newsletter several times a year to keep you up to date. 
You automatically can become a member, once you have graduated. The only thing you 
have to do to be kept informed on the activities of Lulofs, is to inform us on your email 
and home address, also when these will change in the future. To make sure we have these 
details, you can sign up by emailing l.h.cammeraat@uva.nl or info@lulofs.org to keep you 
informed. 
 
 
We hope to see you many times on our activities! 
 
 
 
 
The board of Lulofs 
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